CRG Mining LLC

Jake Wilkinson
jwilkinson@crgmining.com
510 South Wisconsin Street

Gunnison, Co 81230

Colorado Department of Reclamation, Mining and Safety September 11, 2023
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Hole Abandonment Report for Carter-Raymond Exploration P-2019-011

Dear Mr. Czapla,

In 2022 CRG Mining did perform a surface drill program on the Carter-Raymond Exploration NOI P-2019-
011. This drill program had 9 drill holes at an average depth of 400’. The holes where then surveyed and
sealed. The sealing of the holes included a down holes foam followed by concrete and then topsoil
replacement. There was no other exploration activity on this NOI and this will conclude our NOI
exploration on this site.

Best Regards,

/

Jake Wilkinson
Manager

CRG Mining LLC



